Kime, Traci

From: Herrera, Tomas

Sent: Monday, September 28, 2015 2:51 PM

To: jack.ramsey@valmet.com’

Cc: Arribas-Colon, Maria

Subject: Follow-up: Request for Additional Information re: Valmet, Inc. letter dated September 3,
2015

Good Afternoon Mr. Ramsey,

As | was drafting the registration certificate for NR-0596-D-114-G, | noticed that your amendment request
dated September 3, 2015, only included a sample Device ID Label (the letter identified it as the “Source ID
Label”). After reviewing the registration certificate we noted that you did not provide a sample Source ID
Label. Please confirm that a similar label will be used on the PaperLab Filler Modules and provide a sample
Source ID Label (See Attachment 5 of NR-0596-D-114-G) identifying Valmet as the distributor.

In addition, state if there were any changes in the materials and size of the label.

Please submit the requested information within 30 days of the date of this e-mail. The information should be
submitted in an official company letter as an attachment to an e-mail, via mail or facsimile at 301-415-5955. If
we do not receive a response with the complete information within 30 days, we will consider your request as
having been abandoned by you. This is without prejudice to the submission of a new request.

Thank you,

Tomas Herrera
SSD Team Leader
U.S. NRC
NMSS/MSTR/MSLB
301-415-7138




